Paper 5  Steeple Barton Parish Council Meeting Oct 09

FUTURE COMMUNICATION BETWEEN MIDDLE BARTON SCHOOL AND STEEPLE BARTON PARISH COUNCIL.
The Chair of Governors will write a written report about school activities which impact on the community three times a year.  These reports will coincide with the old school terms and will be ready for the following Parish Council meetings:-

· December

· March 

· July

The current chair is happy to come and present that report verbally to Steeple Barton PC and to answer any questions.

These reports will also be sent to Sanford St. Martin and Westcote Barton Parish Councils.

The PC will be sent a copy of the approved school governors meeting minutes and these will be circulated with the agenda for Parish Council Meetings.

A school governors report will therefore no longer be on the agenda of each Parish Council meeting.

